
CORPORATE REPORT  

NO:  R090 COUNCIL DATE:  June 5, 2023 

REGULAR COUNCIL 

TO: Mayor & Council DATE: June 1, 2023 

FROM: General Manager, Finance FILE: 1850-20 

SUBJECT: Sponsorship Request – Second Annual Run Surrey Run Event 

RECOMMENDATION 

The Finance Department recommends that Council: 

1. Receive this report for information; and

2. Approve a sponsorship of $20,000 from the Council Initiatives Fund towards the second
annual Run Surrey Run event to be held in Surrey on Sunday, September 10, 2023.

INTENT 

The City received a sponsorship request from the Balsar Community Foundation for their second 
annual Run Surrey Run event to be held at Holland Park on Sunday, September 10, 2023.  

BACKGROUND 

The Balsar Community Foundation hosts an annual Run Surrey Run event in Surrey to promote 
health and fitness while supporting local communities.  On September 11, 2022, the first  
in-person and second virtual Run Surrey Run event was launched.  The first in-person event drew 
close to 400 participants from Surrey and other regions of the lower mainland.  The annual event 
is open to novice and experienced walkers and runners as well as participants of all ages and 
athletic abilities.  

DISCUSSION 

This year’s Run Surrey Run event is being held at Holland Park on Sunday, September 10, 2023.  
The event organizers are projecting over 1000 participants to take part in this year’s event.  The 
Balsar Foundation is requesting that the City consider supporting the event by providing a 
sponsorship of $25,000 to offset traffic management, marketing, and policing costs.  With a 
Platinum sponsorship of $20,000, the City will receive eight complimentary tickets which will be 
allocated to members of Council who plan to attend the event.  The City’s logo will be included on 
event materials, advertisements and on markers along the route.  Full details of the sponsorship 
opportunities are attached in Appendix “I”.   
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FUNDING 
 
Staff have evaluated the current request to ensure it is compliant with the Council Initiatives 
Fund Utilization Policy.  Staff recommend that Council support the second annual Run Surrey 
Run event by providing a sponsorship contribution of $20,000 from the Council Initiatives Fund.  
Appendix “II” attached to this report documents the balance in the Council Initiatives Fund based 
on an assumption that Council will approve the recommendation of this report.  
 
CONCLUSION 
 
Based on the above discussion, it is recommended that Council approve, from the Council 
Initiatives Fund, a sponsorship contribution of $20,000 in support of second annual Run Surrey 
Run event to be held in Surrey on Sunday, September 10, 2023.  
 
 
 
 
Kam Grewal, CMA, CPA 
General Manager, Finance 
 
Appendix “I”: Run Surrey Run Sponsorship Package 2023 
Appendix “II”: Council Initiatives – Allocations for 2023 
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Appendix “II” 
 
 

 
 

2023 FINANCIAL PLAN  
COUNCIL INITIATIVES 

Description Amount Allocation to date Remaining

Carried Forward from Prior Year 240,000

2023 Proposed Budget 260,000 500,000$        

SFU Share the Vibe Community Mixer 5,000                  

The Realistic Success Society 5,000                  

Rotary District 5050 10,000                

KidSport BC Surrey Chapter 3,000                  

Run Surrey Run (Proposed) 20,000                

Desi-Q Cultural Gala - Sher Vancouver (Proposed) 2,500                  

 Allocations for 2023 45,500$                454,500$         


